
 

 

 

 

 

 

Knoxville Bar Foundation Announces 2023 Fellows 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – The Knoxville Bar Foundation will 
recognize twelve esteemed members of Knoxville’s legal community at 
their Annual Reception on Thursday, June 20, 2023.    
 
Each year the Foundation inducts a new Fellows Class which is less than 
one percent of the active bar association.  The Fellows represent quality 
men and women practitioners in our community who have distinguished 
themselves in the practice of law and service. 
 
The Foundation's Board of Directors reviews numerous nominations and 
determines the inductees who have demonstrated superior legal skills 
and high ethical standards and service to the community. 
 
   
Lonnie T. Brown, Jr., U.T. College of Law 
Karen G. Crutchfield, Bernstein, Stair & McAdams LLP 
Francis M. Hamilton, III, U.S. Attorney's Office 
Carol Anne Long, U.T. College of Law 
Elizabeth K.B. Meadows, Elizabeth Meadows, Attorney at Law 
J. Randolph Miller, Long, Ragsdale & Waters, P.C. 
R. Brad Morgan, U.T. College of Law 
Beverly D. Nelms, Frantz, McConnell & Seymour, LLP 
H. Douglas Nichol, Nichol & Associates 
Courtney Epps Read, Watson, Roach, Batson & Lauderback, P.L.C. 
Mabern E. Wall, Hodges, Doughty & Carson, PLLC 
Taylor A. Williams, Paine | Tarwater | Bickers, LLP 
 
 
 
The Knoxville Bar Foundation is a not-for-profit foundation established to 
improve public awareness of the legal system in Knoxville, the 
administration of justice and the delivery of legal services through the 
distribution of its funds. 

 

 


